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I oppose this bill. While it is titled fees for licenses for animal rescue entities, it also 

includes breeders. Including livestock. While the state may desire funds for new 

licenses, it is very clear to me that the state is being vague in order to apply this 

much larger than rescue entities. I am a small farmer raising my own food and I don't 

agree that the state should need to license me to live as I have been for my whole 

life. 

 

The state certainly doesn't have enough people to manage the livestock situations, 

like regulating large polluting CAFO operations. Harassing small livestock producers 

should be the last thing on the agenda for the state. 


